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As a lifelong resident of New Jersey, I am proud that the proposal to bring the state to 100% clean energy by 2050
has been proposed. I would like to express my complete support for this plan, regardless of any sacrifices that need
to be made by residents and lawmakers. We need to take the steps necessary to leave a better planet for the next
generation.

Barbara Patrizzi
Cherry Hill
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